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"How great the felicity that awaiteth the man that forsaketh all he
hath in a desire to obtain the things of God! Such a man, we testify,
is among God's blessed ones." (Baha'u'11ah)

Nineteen-Day Feast of Kamal (Perfection)

Friday, August 1lst, 7.30 p.m.

Mr, Zikrullah Khadim, a Hand of the Cause,
who is visiting all the Baha'i Communities in
Europe, at the express desire of our Beloved Guard-
ian, will be at this Feast.

PIEASE MAKE A OSUPREME EFFORT TO BE PRESENT.

Host: The Spiritual Assecmbly.

Nineteen-Day Feast of Asma' (Names) - Wednesday, August 20th, 7.30 p.m.
Host: Mr, Habib Hazari.

Has the Master not assured us that where two of us are gathered in His Name,
there He will be, and where can this better be than in the Nineteen-Day Feasts
inaugurated by the Bab, and blessed by Baha'u'lldh? Transcending the scnse of
duty and obligation it is the spirit of love that should above all attract us to
these Feasts. Let us remember then, when the next Nineteen-Day Feast comes
round that we have a date there with !'Abdu'l-Bah4, for nothing keeps Him away.
He is always there waiting at the entrance door, to meet and greet us.



Devotional Meeting in August will be on the fifth Sunday, the 31lst, at 4 p.m.

Thursday Evening Meetings will be held regularly. These have a varied programme.

Study Classes will not be held during the duration of the Summer School -
August 17th to 30th.

Have you registered for the Summer School? ° There is still time,

The Treasurer reports: The state of the funds is precarious., We have under-
taken to pay the whole rent of the Centre, as an added contribution to the
National Fund. However if the present state continues, even holding the Centre,
comes into question.

A great effort is urgently required.

OQur Community

We offer a most loving welcome to Mr. Ian Semple, who has come to us from
Oxford.

We have been exceedingly happy to meet Mr, Rustam Rameshni and Mr., Iraj
Muttahidin of Iran, and Mr., B. Van Lith of Holland.

A Farcwell Meeting

Mr, Cyrus Mansuri, who is shortly returning to Iran, invites you all to a
farewell gathering at The Alliance Hall, Palmer Street, Westminster, (St. James!
Park Station) on Friday, August 15th, 7 p.m.
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